
 

April 21, 2019 
 
Toledo City Council 
One Government Center, Suite 2120  
Toledo, OH 43604 
 
RE: On Street Parking Ordinance 
 
To the President and Members of City Council: 
 
I am writing to express support for Ordinance #O-145-19, requesting modifications to the Port 
Authority’s operating plan and budget related to on-street parking.  As a downtown business owner 
and a board member of ConnecToledo, I believe that an appropriate level of diligence has been 
undertaken and the ordinance balances the interests that will allow our downtown to experience 
continued revitalization.   
 
Thank you for your service to our City, 

      
Ray Micham, AIA    
Architect | Principal 
Board Chair 
The Collaborative     
 


